

PH: 5996 1744 FAX: 5996 1370 cranbourne.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

NEWSLINK

www.cranbourne-ps.vic.edu.au

The teaching and learning pedagogy at Cranbourne Primary School is developed on a <u>RECIPE</u> (Relevant Engaging Challenging Innovative Personalized Enjoyable)

based curriculum that supports the members of the school community to develop intrinsic

PRIDE (Persistence Responsibility Independence Discipline Enthusiasm) in their learning.

CALENDAR

PRINCIPAL'S NEWS

Issue 23

5th August 2015

UPCOMING

EVENTS



Friday August 7th

No assembly this week

Friday August 14th

Assembly today 2.30pm

Friday August 14th

Foundation - Grade 6 Swimming Deposit \$40 payment due by 4 pm

Monday August 24th

F-2 \$20 Rain, Hayne & Shine payment due by 4 pm

Years 3-6 \$20 Science Works payment due by 4 pm

Friday August 28th

3-6 Science Works Excursion

Monday August 31st

F-2 Rain, Hayne & Shine Farm Excursion

CIRCUS

Our students, staff and parents were privileged on Friday afternoon to view a mini performance from Cirque Africa.

and teamwork were taken to new levels as we watched acrobats and contortionists work together to achieve amazing feats.

Balancing, juggling, bending



All of the performers in the

circus have come from Africa and some of their

achievements are recognised in the Guinness Book of records, including the 14 year old acrobat who can do the most number of recorded back flips in succession within one minute.

The circus has very generously provided all of our

students with a pass to the circus which allows them free entry with a paying adult.



House Points

1st Childers 2nd Bakewell 3rd Russell 4th Cameron

Quote of the Week

'YOU NEVER KNOW WHAT YOU CAN ACHIEVE UNLESS YOU TRY'

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO OUR AUGUST BABIES!

6th-12th August

Sharushi D

Jai A

Hindujaa S

Wilhemina O



Happy Birthday to those students who celebrate their birthday this week!

Stars of the Week

These students have demonstrated intrinsic PRIDE (Persistence, Responsibility, Independence, Discipline, Enthusiasm) in their learning:

Learning community	Student
FOUNDATION	Jai A
	Acer D
JUNIOR	Mariann K
	Emma F
	Emily F
MIDDLE	Rhys M
	Elise C
	Harry C
SENIOR	lesha E
	Khiem N
	Liam A
Art	Chelsea O (JTK)
Physical Ed	Hailey Mac (SBP)
Assistant Principal	Matteo C (FER)
Principal	Hayley T (MTB)

FROM THE OFFICE

The office will close at 3.30pm every Tuesday due to Staff Meeting.

If you have a child starting school next year, please let us know ASAP and we will send home an Enrolment Pack for you to fill in and return.

If you have outstanding fees you can pay by cash, EFT or directly into our bank account:

CPS BANK DETAILS

BSB 013 593

Account Number



Curriculum

Life Education is coming!

12th—17th August



The Life Education program is part of our annual curriculum. It is an excellent

program that provides students with a different learning opportunity, to help teach them about healthy lifestyle choices.

Students are timetabled to visit the Life Ed van, where they discuss choices and information to aid them in understanding the importance of looking after their health.

Harold the giraffe is the Life Ed mascot and he lives in the van, so all children that take part in the program have an opportunity to meet Harold.

Students that participate in the program are also provided with an activity booklet, that teachers refer to back in the learning spaces as follow up and to reinforce the concepts covered during the session in the van.

The cost of this program is incorporated into your child's school fees.

Students will be able to attend provided their school fees have been paid in full or you have been making regular periodic payments in accordance with your payment plan. If you are unsure of your current financial standing in regards to your school fees, please contact the school office.

Di Fernand
Assistant Principal

Foundation and Junior Learning Communities







On Thursday the 30th of July, the Foundation and Junior Students were visited by Christine and her lovely dog Breeze as part of the Responsible Pet Ownership Program. The students learnt all about how to safely approach a dog by asking the owner first and putting out the back of their hand for the dog to smell before patting. Some lucky students were also chosen to practise approaching Breeze and were able to pat her.











Russell

Russell is hot to go, H-O-T-T-O-G-O
Ahooo hot to go
Ahooo hot to go
H-O-T-T-O-G-O!

Cameron

Cameron, Cameron
We're not wrong.
We're bold and brave and very strong.
We'll do our best until we win,
Inspiring every kid to sing.
Go Cameron!

Childers

Extra extra read all about,
Childer's gonna win no doubt about.
We're rough, we're tough, we're hard to beat,
So come on Childers, do your best!

Bakewell

Everywhere we go x2
People want to know x2
Who we are x2
Where we come from x2
So we tell them x2
We are Bakewell x2
The mighty, mighty Bakewell x2
Go Bakewell!



FOUNDATION 2016

ENROLMENT PACKS

AVAILABLE

AT THE OFFICE

If you have a child who will be <u>starting</u> school next year,
please collect an enrolment pack from the Office, complete and return it as soon as
possible! Thank you.



SCHOOL BANKING DAY IS FRIDAY





Woolworths Earn & Learn

CPS is participating in the Woolworths "Earn & Learn" Rewards Program.

If you shop at Woolworths, you will receive a sticker for every \$10.00 you spend. These stickers are then placed on sticker cards, and once a sticker card has been filled, they can be placed in a collection box.

We have collection boxes at the main office at school, as well as

Woolworths Cranbourne Park and Selandra Rise stores.

Please place filled sticker sheets in the boxes. If you have loose stickers, hand them in to the school office and we will transfer them onto sticker sheets.

The more sheets we fill—the more points we accumulate to spend on resources for the school.

Please support our school by collecting the stickers whenever you or a family member shops at Woolworths.

The program is running from Wednesday 15th July to Tuesday 8th September 2015.

CRANBOURNE MEADOWS CRICKET CLUB REGISTRATION DAY



For further info please contact Mark Zoldak 0432 449 163 cmccrebels@club.cricketvictoria.com.au http://cranbournemeadows.vic.cricket.com.au

ALL junior cricketers play FREE of charge.

All protective equipment is provided by the club.

Junior Co-ordinator: Shaun Matthews ph:0414 921 049